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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory (13/23)

Date: 25 th of June 2023
Subject: Working hours during Eid Al-Adha holiday

Dear Valued Customer,
Eid Mubarak

Port of Salalah would like to wish you and your family
a happy, safe, and blessed Eid.

We would like to inform you that the official working
hours during the Eid holidays will be as follows:

There will be break time for Container Terminal and
General Cargo Terminal from 05:00-14:00 hours on
the first day of Eid, the operations will resume back to
normal on other days.

Thanking you for all your co-operation.

If you need any support, please reach out to
customercare@salalahport.com

Best Regards,
Port of Salalah Team.
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